
From: Nick Overton <   
Sent: 11 March 2021 10:42 
To: Dennis, Emma <Emma.Dennis@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: B/21/00  

 

Hi Emma, 

Thanks for that. 

 

With regards to Rose Cottage I thought I had sent you an email from my phone but cannot 

find it! Yes please withdraw the application. I am going to discuss further another application 

in due course. 

 

Regards 

Nick 

 

Nick Overton BSc, MRICS 

NiCAD Consultancy Services Ltd 

The Hollies, 

Thornimans Lane, 

Frampton 

PE20 1AJ 
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